
1

From: Sherman Town Office <sherman@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 2:46 PM
To: Tarbuck, Kathy
Subject: Public Comments for Juniper Ridge Landfill Amendment Application
Attachments: 20180221142939514.pdf

Good afternoon Ms. Tarbuck - 

Attached is our letter of support for the Juniper Ridge Landfill Amendment Application. It is our understanding that the 
Municipal Review Committee supports this application as well.  

Thank you for your consideration of our letter of support. 

Debra J. O’Roak 
Town Manager 
Town of Sherman 
36 School St., STE 1 
Sherman, ME 04776 

207/365-4260 
sherman@fairpoint.net 




